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Date 
 
 
 
Steven Silverman, Director 
Office of Compliance 
Food and Drug Administration  
Center for Devices and Radiological Health  
10903 New Hampshire Avenue  
Silver Spring, Maryland 20993 
 
Re: LASIK advertising violation; DOCTOR, M.D. 
 
Dear Mr. Silverman, 
 
I am writing to report LASIK advertising violations by DOCTOR, M.D. of CITY, 
STATE. 
 
DOCTOR, M.D. is in violation of the Federal, Food, Drug, and Cosmetic Act as it 
applies to false or misleading advertising of a restricted medical device (the laser used to 
perform LASIK) and consumer protection laws under Federal Trade Commission 
jurisdiction. 
 
I am enclosing __ pages printed from DOCTOR’s website located at 
http://www.DOMAINNAME.com.  As you can see, there are no warnings and no 
mention of precautions, side effects, and contraindications.  The website content gives the 
impression that LASIK is risk-free, and implies life-long perfect vision.   
 
DOCTOR, M.D. is endangering the public health through misleading LASIK advertising 
which fails to reveal facts about risks and adverse surgical effects.   
 
I request that the FDA take immediate action to stop deceptive and misleading 
advertising of LASIK by DOCTOR, M.D., using all remedies available to the Agency. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Your Name 
 
Enclosures 
 
 


